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Campaign Manager

October 29, 1952

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you very much for your
kindness in sending tha tape recording
of your speech on Governor Stevenson.

Governor Stevenson has asked me
to acknowledge and express hls personal
thanks for your continued interest
and support.

The recording has been mailed to
you under separate cover.

Cordlally,

11/4.4.6-1/,tl. WMJ'
Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas
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